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Cooper

There are currently no mansard roofs to the rear of the houses on the even numbered side of Cressy Road as 

far as I am aware.  (There are dormer windows but not mansards.)  The scale of the proposed loft alterations 

to create the mansard is out of keeping with Cressy Road and worthy of the term "overdevelopment".   I 

believe the local CAAC and Mansfield Conservation Area bodies would agree with this opinion.
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